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Adventurer Camporee 

 
 

Dear Resident  
 

This is to inform you that on Thursday 26th July to Sunday 29th July, the 

Seventh-day Adventist youth organisation will hold their first Adventurer 

Camporee at the South of England Showground.  

 

We are expecting approximately 2000 people to attend, roughly 50% being 

children under 10. 

 

A variety of activities, including occasional drum salutes, marching drums and 

amplified singing will take place during the period. (Not early morning (before 

9am) or after 11pm)) 

 

On Thursday 26th and Sunday 29th we are mindful that there will be some 

extra vehicular movement caused by those arriving and leaving the 

showground.  

 

We apologise in advance should there be any inconvenience caused but be 

assured we will do everything possible to minimise the impact to your area.  

 

Should you have any concerns or would simply like more information, please 

call 07724 530295, we will be happy to help.  

 

 

Thanking you in advance for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

Adventurer Camporee Communications Team 


